
 
 
 
 

 
BRIEFING SESSION LINK  
 
Please note that the correct email address for requesting the link to attend the IRBA briefing session is as 
follows: 

 

 

All bidders must attend a compulsory virtual briefing session scheduled for 27 March 2023 at 10h00. Failure to attend 
the session will result in their bid response not being considered. The briefing, to be hosted by the IRBA, will 
be held via Microsoft Teams. Bidders to please email pmualusi@irba.co.za for the briefing session link. Bidders 
that wish to attend the session should indicate their intention via email by latest 14h00 on 24 March 2023.  
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